Mid-Continent Region
Production United States

Marathon P.O. Box 552
i Midland, Texas 79702
dhi OlICompany Telephone 915/682-1626

February 14, 1989

State of New Mexico

Energy and Minerals Department
0il Conservation Division
Hobbs District Office

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton

Re: Form C-104
Marathon 0il Company
J. M. Denton Well Nos. 3 & 12
Denton Field
Sec. 11, T15S, R37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Sexton:

As per your letters of request dated February 6, 1989, please find
enclosed original form C-104's with the required copies concerning the
above referenced wells. Please note that Marathon 0il Company records
(attachment) show that an exemption to the no-flare rule was requested
in June 1987 for 30 days, due to a fire at the Davis Gas Processing
Plant (formerly Tipperary Resources Corporation) to facilitate repairs
to the Plant. Casinghead Gas sales resumed about August 1, 1987 to the
original gas transporter hence no changes were shown on form C-104.

If you have any questions you may direct them to Carl A. Bagwell at
682-1626.

Yours truly,
TS SO

J. R. Jenkins
Hobbs Production Superintendent

JRJ:sf
Attachments
b o] . A. Bagwell

C
File 024-89



